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Summer is here, which also means Hurricane Season is here. Whether you are a Florida native or not, 
preparing for the summer and hurricanes is essential. Stay safe and have fun by staying hydrated, 
wearing UPF protective clothing, hats, and sunglasses, and using sunscreen and mosquito repellent to 
protect your skin.
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In this Months Newsletter 
• Heads Up For This Month: 

• June is National Safety Month; check out the EH&S website for upcoming events and webinars. 
Also, be on the lookout for the upcoming Laboratory Self Audit (LSA) events which will explain 
the 2023 LSA and cover the basics. 

• Safety Shoutout: The Safety Shoutout for this month goes to the Aquarius Team! Read about them 
here. Consider nominating a group or individual by emailing ehs@fiu.edu. 

• Summer Safety:  
• Know the heat-related illnesses and how to address them. 

• Get Ahead: 
• Take advantage of the summer slowdown and ensure your area is inventoried, safeguards are in 

place, and all training requirements are met. 
• Hurricane Preparedness: 

• How to prepare for this year’s Hurricane season, including important FIU and Miami-Dade 
County Resources and an explanation of emergency procedures. 
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